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PMA’s 1st Annual Art & Artifacts Sale DECEMBER 7AND 8, 2013

Original paintings, signed prints, memorabilia—all much loved but long since relegated to the guest
room closet. Come to the Museum’s 1st Art & Artifacts Sale and discover one-of-a-kind (mostly) treasures.

The Sale will include Silent Auctions on Saturday and Sunday, December 7 and 8. Bidding will close at
3:30 p.m. each day. The sale will continue through December 22, if there’s anything left!

Tax-deductible donations of art and artifacts will be accepted at the Museum through Sunday, December 1.
For more information or to schedule pickup of donations, please email: peninsulamuseum@gmail.com
Hours are Wednesday through Sunday, from 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Come find your treasure: Paintings, sculpture, fiber art,
wearable art, and collectibles from around the world!



COMING EVENTS
Nov. 15 “Small Works”

PAI Institute Gallery

Nov. 24 Last day for Muldoon Elder and
Erik Madsen

Dec. 7-22 PMA “1st Art & Artifacts Sale”

Dec. 7,8 PAI Fall Open Studios

Dec. 7,8 Silent Auction

Dec. 8 “Aether Brigade!”
through Jan. 26

Jan. 5 First day for Kalani Engles,
Tobias Tovera, and
Eleanor Dickinson

Jan. 12 Reception for Engles,
Tovera and Dickinson

Jan. 26 Last day for Susan Else
(“Tilt-a-World”) and
Joe Price (“Part Two”)

PMA’s Newsletters now cover the exhibitions and
events for five galleries, art education programs
(both in the Classroom and in PAI artists’ studios),
and special events.

SAVE THE DATES!

The Aether Brigade!
DECEMBER 8 – JANUARY 6

The Museum will present
“The Aether Brigade!”—
artworks created by a regional
assembly of artists—in the
South Gallery during the Art &
Artifacts Sale, with a performance
scheduled for Sunday, December 8.
Their exhibition will continue
through January 26.

Who and what are they?
“The Aether Brigade!” is a transmedia,
science-fiction/ fantasy story about a
crew of Victorian time travelers on a
mission to save the world from anachronistic monsters and similar problems,” according to their website.
The exhibition will include dramatic props and costumes, handbills, posters, and other ephemera.

Donate Your Vehicle! Give the gift of your car,
boat, RV, motorcycle, or truck, to the Peninsula Museum of
Art and receive an income tax deduction for
your gift. Free pickup, DMV receipt,
everything–call our car donation:

877-411-3662

“Savage Garden” by Kalani Engles
JANUARY 5 –MARCH 16

Kalani Engles’ new paintings, large oils on canvas, are offered
to the viewer as “the essence of a wild garden unencumbered
by physical context… the primordial force of plants competing
for space and sunlight without regard for biological order or
human design.” The reception is scheduled for Sunday,
January 12, from 1 to 4 p.m.

“Savage Garden IV” (oil on canvas)



HOW TO JOIN PMA
Basic annual membership: $125

(includes quarterly newsletter, exhibition
announcements, 10% Museum Store discount)

Seniors and Students: $60
(quarterly newsletter and exhibition announcements)

Please go to the peninsulamuseum.org website
Click on “Support” in the upper

right hand corner of the home page

OR Send a check to
1777 California Drive, Burlingame, CA 94010
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“Pyrochlore” (Mixed media on canvas)

“Hermetica”
by Tobias Tovera
JANUARY 5 – MARCH 16

An exhibition of new mixed-media paintings
by Tobias Tovera, “Hermetica” will include
a demonstration of Tovera’s experimentation
with alchemical processes. The exhibition opens
on January 5, with the reception scheduled
for Sunday, January 12, from 1 to 4.

Tovera is searching for a “third space, a zone
of possibility that exists beyond restrictive
dualities... transmuted spaces, places where
energy shifts, changes, or renews itself.”

Tovera states that the new series was
“inspired by the primordial formations of
living matter and the ways life may have
begun in the genesis.”

Homer Family, Decker Memorial Honored
The Governing Board of the Peninsula Museum of Art recently
announced the naming of the Library and the West Galleries.

The library is now The Homer Family Library, and the
West Galleries are the O. Paul Decker Memorial Galleries,
in recognition of—and deep appreciation for—their financial
support of the Museum’s growth and development of the new
Burlingame site.

PAI Fall Open Studios
The Peninsula Art Institute’s 28 artists will welcome visitors to their working studios on Saturday and Sunday,
December 7 and 8. “Small Works,” an exhibition of eminently collectible paintings, drawings, sculpture,
photographs, prints, and fiber art by the PAI artists will be on display in the Institute Gallery from November
15 through December 29.
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Peninsula Museum of Art presents

“Old Lovers”
Drawings by Eleanor Dickinson
January 5 to March 16, 2014

Opening Reception
Sunday, January 12, 1 to 4 p.m.

Eleanor Dickinson draws—incessantly. Her
license plate reads “LIMNER,” which means
“one who draws.” Nowhere is this talent more
apparent than in her ink drawings of intimacy
among the elderly. 

The exhibition opens January 5 in the South
Gallery, and continues through March 16. The
reception is scheduled for January 12, 1 to 4 p.m.

From 101:
Exit onto Millbrae Avenue and turn left at El Camino Real.
Turn left at Trousdale (second light), and turn right into the parking lot.

From 280:
Exit onto Trousdale (from south, follow signs).
Take Trousdale all the way down, cross El Camino Real, and turn
right into the parking lot.

Pen and ink drawing by Eleanor Dickinson


